
From: Mary Beth Fields <mfields@lscog.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/23/2014 1:31:54 PM
Subject: October 14

The opening of the Savannah River Site retiree Resource Center will be October 14, 2014 at 2 pm at Aiken Electric
cooperative which is 2 doors down from LSCOG. If the Lt. Governor can't make it they would like for you to speak. As I 
hear more I will let you know. Thanks again for your support on this new partnership. Mary Beth 

Sent from my iPhone
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